
Memo 

 
Please be advised that the Office and Administration Meeting on March 23, 2021 at 4:00 pm by 
video/teleconference has been cancelled. 

Municipality of Central Manitoulin 
~ AT THE HEART OF IT ALL ~ 

To: Council 

From: Marcus Mohr 

CC:  

Date: 3/22/2021 

Re: Office and Administration Meeting Cancelled March 23, 2021 


